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Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Linda Griffiths  
 

Organisation
Name Katie Linthwaite

Address 109 Nickling Road,Banbury,OX16 1BB

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments We are opposed to the proposed plans. The area between our development and Hanwell 
fields is small and a perfect rural spot for both the village and our homes.  
Many people in the development bought their homes with promise that the land between us 
and Hanwell village would stay rural. It's constantly used by dog walkers, families that are 
encouraging their children to stay healthy and make use of the fantastic open space we 
have.  
Hanwell village is perfectly maintained and have always been proud of the fact that they are 
still a village and building even closer is going to merge them into Banbury, taking away 
what they have kept for so long. Not to mention what would happen to the traffic flow. Road 
that lead you to Wroxton/Horton and Hanwell/croperdy, becoming busier. Particularly with 
construction.   
Many villagers use the field to walk through towards Banbury town and many families use 
the field to walk to Hanwell village and safer, walking spaces towards Warrington, this will be 
possible if you start to build inbetween. We won't have the cut through. Even if it is 
eventually open, it would take a long time and very unsafe for our children who also use the 
fields as a safer pathway.  
 
When we moved here although we knew that there was still come construction continuing 
while the development was finished, we chose here because of the location. Being so close 
to the neighbouring villages and more open space. We also chose a village school for that 
reason.  
Especially with a child with lung and respiratory issues and another asthmatic.  
Banbury is growing rapidly. There is many open spaces that could be utilised so much more. 
Many derelict buildings and spaces filled with junk and scrap, why can't these areas be used 
instead? Why build on a piece of land that is used so often by the local homeowners to get 
outdoors right on their doorstep.  
For the sake of the villagers, please don't spoilt the land behind them. At least persimmon 
development are tucked away and enough space between us and Hanwell village.  
There is no need to squeeze more homes in there.  
We pride ourselves on all the Oxfordshire countryside around us but we still keep building on 
some of these beautiful spaces, instead of restoring some of the warehouses and spaces that 
need it. 
Please reconsider this area being given persimmon to build. 
Thank you for reading. 
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